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Exemplary Capstone Awards 
 

The Department is very pleased to announce the winners of the Exemplary Capstone Award for  
2018-2019 Semester 1. The three winners and the titles of their capstone project are:  
 
Chan Wing Ki Kelly 
“Exploring ‘Japanglish’: An Investigation into English Accent of Japanese and Language 
Ideology in Japan” 
 
Kwong Wai Kit Wilson 
“Hedging Devices in Negatively-polite Spoken Discourse of Hong Kong Secondary School 
Students” 
 
Leung Tsoi Hang Stephanie 
“ ‘See You in the Same Old Place’: The Postcolonial Uncanny in Killing the Angel: Short Stories 
by S. Quanan” 
  
Well done and congratulations! 
 
 

Summer Internship at the Palace Museum 
 

Organized by the Home Affairs Bureau, the internship is held in Beijing from 13 July to 24 
August 2019 and will introduce students to heritage preservation, public relation, event 
management, translation, etc. under the guidance of a local mentor.  
 
A deposit of $2,000 is required but is fully refundable upon the successful completion of the 
internship. Accommodation, inter-city transportation, insurance and cultural exchange activities 
will be covered by the programme. Nominations are made via the Department, and interviews 
will be conducted by the organizer on 23 & 24 March, 2019.  
 
If you are interested in working at a museum and in the cultural industry, please complete  
the application form and return it to the General Office by 1 March, 2019.  
 
Read more about the internship here. 
 
 
 

http://www.eng.cuhk.edu.hk/attachment/GIP2019_Palace%20Museum_application_form.doc
http://www.eng.cuhk.edu.hk/attachment/GIP2019_Palace%20Museum.pdf


 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Graduate Feast 2019 
 

Class of 2019, if you still haven’t signed up for the photo-taking session and Grad Feast 
scheduled on 15 May, 2019, please do so now! 
 
You can call Miss Virginia Lo at the General Office at 3943-7007 or email  
(english-dept@cuhk.edu.hk). 
 
 
 

The Department wishes everyone a joyous Year of the Pig! 


